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Frequently Asked Questions
MOBIUS - A Nonprofit Corporation?
About MOBIUS: Since its founding in July 1998, MOBIUS has transformed library services for Missouri higher education.  Through the efforts of the Missouri Coordinating Board for Higher Education and the Council on Public Higher Education, MOBIUS received $10.2 million from the Missouri State Legislature in 1998 to implement a web-based union catalog which began operation under the auspices of the University of Missouri.  Ongoing state funding for MOBIUS ended in 2005.  Today, MOBIUS is a consortium of 59 libraries from both independent and public-assisted institutions of higher education, the Missouri State Library, and the public library systems in Jefferson City and Springfield, MO.   The MOBIUS Union Catalog has expanded to include more than 20 million items, serving over 750,000 people from the higher education community and the state of Missouri. This virtual collection makes it possible to request library materials from any computer from any location with access to the Internet, resulting in 24 hour unlimited access to MOBIUS materials worldwide. A courier service delivers library materials to member libraries within Missouri once per day, five days a week.
Q:
Why did MOBIUS decide to become a tax-exempt nonprofit corporation?

A:
The MOBIUS Executive Committee recommended to the membership that MOBIUS become a tax-exempt 
nonprofit corporation for three reasons:


1)
To gain status as a legal entity, thereby acquiring the ability to directly enter into contracts 


on behalf of its members;


2)
To eliminate procurement restrictions currently present under the University of Missouri;


3)
To receive a return from investment of its cash assets.
Q:
What does MOBIUS have to do to become a tax-exempt corporation?

A:
MOBIUS must file Articles of Incorporation with the state of Missouri, revise its Bylaws, adopt a Conflict of 
Interest Policy, and file for tax-exempt status with the U.S. Internal Revenue Service.

Q:
How long will it take?

A:
The MOBIUS membership voted to become a nonprofit tax-exempt corporation and approved new Bylaws 
and a Conflict of Interest Policy in March 2010.  The Articles of Incorporation and the application to the IRS 
are expected to be filed before June 30, 2010.  MOBIUS can expect to receive a response from the IRS 
within two to six months of filing the application.
Q:
How will being a nonprofit corporation affect MOBIUS members?

A:
In most respects, being a nonprofit corporation will not affect MOBIUS’ ability to provide current products 
and services to its members.  However, it will provide MOBIUS with greater flexibility and agility as an 
organization and assist it in meeting the goals of its strategic plan, which include greater collaboration 
with other library organizations, sustainable growth, and financial stability.  It will also allow MOBIUS to 
provide selected products and services to non-member organizations.
For more information, consult the MOBIUS web site at https://mco.mobius.umsystem.edu/

